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Thank you, Chair, 
 
First of all, we would like to thank the Secretariat for developing the report under this 
agenda item.  

We would like to update the board on the following initiative that Indonesia is currently 
working on to ensure the prevention and control of non-communicable diseases: 

- The development of a digital technology platforms to support the treatment of 
communicable and non-communicable diseases.  

- The development of an integrated people-centered eye care.  
- The implementation of effective interventions such as screening and procuring 

affordable medication for cancer.  
 
Addressing mental health problems promptly is also a high priority for Indonesia. For 
this purpose, we are planning to make mental health care available at primary health 
care level. This will allow earlier and faster care for mental health at the community 
level.  
 
In the near future, we are also considering to adopt the oral health strategy from the 
South East Asia Region.  
 
We have also identified that WHO support is essential to maximize oral health care in 
Indonesia and in this regard, we would like to propose an oral health action plan for 
2030 to be included in the EB Agenda. 
 
In conclusion, Indonesia remains committed to support the implementation of the 
Political declaration of the third high-level meeting of the General Assembly on the 
prevention and control of non-communicable diseases, and mental health. 
 
Thank you.  


